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Dear Praying Brother and Sisters, April 2015

Thank you so much for your faithful partnership to reach the people of Papua New
Guinea. Our visas are scheduled to be approved on April 16t,and we are hopeful they
will come. Please pray that our visas will be granted to us this time. Once they are
approved, we will travel to Washington D.C. to get our visas put into our passports.
After we have our visas in hand, we will book our flights for Papua New Guinea. We
are eagerly looking forward to flying out soon.

God has surely blessed this past month! One highlight was Leandra seeing a young
lady trust Christ as she explained the gospel to her after a Sunday evening service. She
simply shared how each one of us is a sinner, but that Jesus Christ died on the cross to
pay our sin debt. Christ not only died for our sins, but He also rose from the dead on
the third day. The young lady believed on Jesus for the forgiveness of her sins.

Praise God, our container made it safely to Goroka! Bill Smith was a great blessing as
he facilitated the arrival of our container. There were different challenges trying to get
it through customs and off of the wharf. Several things caused much excitement with
the container, especially when it was red lined for inspection. They discovered an
“American spider web” which meant our container had to be fumigated. After a few
more challenges, we finally got it released and it was trucked up to Goroka.

Thank you so much for your faithful support! We deeply appreciate your sacrifice for
the Lord’s work. God has provided through you in ways we never could have
imagined. Each and every on of our needs have been met.

We are faithfully praying for you. We cannot wait to send our next update, Lord
willing, from Papua New Guinea.

For His Glory,
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